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Hello Committee members, 
I have never done this before, but I was so delighted to see that you were looking at the VT 
Clean Air Preservation Act H217 and I had to contact you! 
 
For a couple of years now, I have been watching planes over my farm making all kinds of strange 
patterns, causing grey skies and odd weather patterns.  I invested in solar panels and battery 
backup with the plan to use the sun for much of my electric needs!  Now, I am so frustrated that 
the skies are so often grey and overcast and even when the sun is shining in the mornings, by 
afternoon the planes have reduced it's warmth and power!  That's just what I see, but it's what I 
don't see that worries me the most! 
 
This unauthorized atmospheric weather modification taking place under the guise of "climate 
mitigation" is without public consent, transparency or legislative oversite.  They are posing 
proven serious risks to health, agriculture, our forests and who knows what else! 
I understand that 24 states are now pushing to ban these practices, please join the obvious need 
to address this danger to our environment. 
 
Many of my friends are talking about the takeover of Vt's skies and yet no one is doing anything 
about it!!  The H217 is a great hope for all of us. 
 
 
The ball is in your court!  Godspeed! 
Lynn Kuralt 
Dummerston, VT 
802-579-8314 (text) 
lynn@kuralt.net 
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